
Kieling, John, NMENV 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Keiling, 

Patricia M. Frueh [patfrueh590@yahoo.comj 
Saturday, August 08, 2009 9:33 AM 
Kieling, John, NMENV 
Burning Hazardous Waste 

I was once a resident of New Mexico, and experienced. that beautiful landscape and 
mountain air. I can't imagine your burning nuclear waste that settles in the atmosphere 
there and around surrounding states. Please consider not doing this. Sincerely, Sr. Pat 
Frueh, S.L .. 
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